
 

 

 
 

Dear Preschooler and Family,  
 

What a busy month December will be! I hope you enjoy lots of time with your family. Have you been 

reading the book you took home and completing your take home packet from November? How will 

you spend your winter break? I am so excited to see you in January! We will be reading and making 

all sorts of snow and polar animal activities. Have you been working on writing your name? Here are 

a couple of fun ideas to work on at home:  Use popsicle sticks, straws, or toothpicks to build the 

letters in your name. Play “I Spy” different colors in the grocery store. Draw your family. Visit 

www.starfall.com and play some ABC and reading games. Get scissor practice by cutting up old 

newspapers or used wrapping paper (The striped paper is great!). Bounce a ball and count to 20. I 

can’t wait to hear about your fun times over Christmas! I have included the schedule of classes for 

the rest of the year. Please mark your calendars and save the dates for one (1) Little Steps’ class 

each month to attend. You and your entire family are also invited to attend Little Moves.  
 

See You Soon~ 

Mrs. Moon and Mrs. Seibel 

 
 

 
 

2018-2019 

Little 

Steps 

 
(English) 

Little 

Steps 

 
(Bilingual) 

Little 

Steps 

 
(English) 

 
Little Moves 

Location 
Hermiston Public 

Library 

Hermiston Public 

Library 

Hermiston Public 

Library 

West Park Elementary 

(Multi-Purpose Room) 

Address 235 E. Gladys Ave. 235 E. Gladys Ave. 235 E. Gladys Ave. 555 SW 7th St. 

Day of the 

Week 
1st Monday 1st Monday 1st Tuesday 2nd Monday 

Time 10-11:30 a.m. 5:00-6:30 p.m. 10-11:30 a.m. 5:30-7:00 p.m. 

January 7th  7th  8th  14th  

February 4th  4th  5th  11th  

March 4th  4th  5th  11th  

April *8th  *8th  *9th  *15th  

May 6th  6th  7th  13th  

 

*Little Steps and Little Moves’ classes will follow the Hermiston School District’s decisions 

about school closures because of adverse weather. 
 

http://www.starfall.com/

